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Presented to the members and players for the
Annual General Meeting
to be held in the Clubrooms

MONDAY, 18" OCTOBER, 1999 at 7.30pm




Annual General Meeting

AGENDA

i. Welcome

2. Apologies

3. Minutes of 1998 A.G.M.

4. Annual Report

5. Elections: Committee: President
Vice-President
Secretary
Treasurer

Committee Members (7)
Auditor
Association Delegates (2 + proxy)
Patrons

Umpires Co-ordinator

6. Subscriptions for 2000 Season

7. Trophy Donations



Patronesses:

President:
Vice-President:
Secretary:

Treasurer:
Committee Members:

Association Delegates:

Canteen Co-ordinator:
Umpires Co-ordinator:
Records Officer:
Newspaper Reports:
Property Co-ordinator:

Fundraising Co-ordinator:
Junior Development Rep:

Life Members:

Sponsors:
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Wohlers Of The Barossa
Tanunda Football Club
Tanunda Snack Shack & Deli
Barossa Barbecue Chickens
Barossa Wurst Haus & Bakery
Kentucky Fried Chicken, Gawler

. Levene Fechner, Mrs. Marjorie Lehmann

. Janette Schwartzkopff

. Jackie Harvey

Debbie Miles

Joy Wilksch

Marion Skarstrom

Claire Hein

Katrina Neldner

Wendy Mattner

Fiona Hawkes

Sally Hoffmann

Mary Weymouth

Jo Buck, Mrs. Fiona Hawkes

Marion Skarstrom (proxy), Mrs. Debbie Miles (proxy)
Sally Hoffmann

Kathy Marschall

Claire Hein

Fiona Hawkes

Katrina Neldner

Mary Weymouth, Mrs. Marion Skarstrom
Lyn Hoklas

Marjorie Lehmann, Mrs. Lynne Lindner, Mrs. Sue Fuller,
Sue Fuller, Mrs. Edna Behrndt, Mrs. Thelma Murphy,

. Kathy Marschall, Mrs. Cheryl Kraehenbuhl,

Mrs. Kay Hueppauff — deceased

G. & J. Evans Trophies
Grant Burge Wines
Ramp & Wave

Mia Pizza

McDonalds, Gawler
Tanunda Hair Flair

House Proud Décor Centre



WOHLERJS OF THE PAROSSA

MOJST SUCCESSFUL PLATER = 1999

JANINE WALKER
(Senior 6)
PRCFUERSHIF TCAIN 1999
SENIOR 3
GRAND FINALIST TEAIS 1999

JUNIOR 2

SENIOR 4

SENIOR 6
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Senior 3 — Best & Fairest
Senior 4 — 2™ Runner-Up
Senior 5 - 2™ Runner-Up

Senior 6 — Best & Fairest

Senior 6 - Best & Fairest Runner-Up -

Intermediate — 2™ Runner-Up

Junior 1 - 2™ Runner-Up

Junior 2 - Best & Fairest Runner-Up -

Sub-3unior 2 — Equal Best & Fairest

Runner-Up

ON ﬂ(@? WINNERS 1999

Jane Rothe
Hayley Crommelin
Taryn Miegel
Rebecca Kennedy
Janine Walker
Claire Fromm
Lauren Zerna

Alex Hoffmann

Kelly Justin

GAWLER & DISTRICT RETDALL ASSOCUATION

15 & Under - Best & Fairest

Meianie Rogers



PRESIDENT

Thanks everyone for another good year of the Tanunda Netball Club. Once again the
committee has tried to do the best for the Club as a whole and we realize we can’t
please everyone all of the time, so I hope our members can realize it to.

We started our year with senior 1 and 2 trials in mid-February and Sub-junior and
Juniors mid-March, perhaps it could have been the other way around, with some

many juniors to accommodate we nearly ran out of time. The committee and parents

of junior players met and agreed on sending two teams to the Gawler Association so

we could have all girls continue to play netball. I believe this was a successful venture,
with strong support of the parents involved. Melanie Rogers successfully won the Gawler
Association Best & Fairest for the 15 and under side.

We had six teams take part in this year’s final and four teams play in the grand finals.

Senior three successfully taking the premiership flag. Congratulations to all girls in
those teams.

The Club was again fortunate enough to have Pat Warren and players from Qakdale
attend our junior development day, which benefits both coaches and players. Thanks
to all who helped make this day a great success.

We continued with our fund raising this year which has finally paid off with new courts
being currently prepared and new lights, which will make training nights much easier.
Thanks to everyone who supported our efforts and also Mark Hoffmann who has
assisted with preparations and equipment.

Finally, thankyou to those that stayed and supported our seniors at the presentation
night, I think our juniors need to remember we have senior teams who would have
liked their support especially if the Club is to develop a true “club” spirit in working
together.

Lets aim to gain the Club Of The Year award in 2000. We have talented players but
we need Club spirit and support to continue.

In closing: Clubs need teams, Teams need players, Players need teams,
Teams need Clubs, We all need each other. Let’s all work together for 2000.

Janette Schwartzkopff
President — Tan'inda Netball Club



Senior 1

The coach:  Dennis Krejzlik

The team: Amy Rohrlach Melaiue Haines
Fiona Lines Megan Heidenreich
Kerry Alcorn Elissa Leske
Anna Boehm Jodie Kupke
Trophy Winners:
Best & Fairest Amy Rohrlach
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Anna Boehm
Most Improved Melanie Haines

1999 was both a successful and disappointing year. We had a young and inexperienced
side to play Senior 1. To finish equal fourth was a good result, but to be relegated to fifth
on percentage was disappointing.

The turning point to making the four was when we played Freeling and went down by four
goals (maybe next year their will be neutral umpires).

On the bright side, we were the only other side besides Kapunda to beat South Gawler. We
also lead Kapunda by six goals at half time before falling into a hole during the second half.

I would like to thank all the girls for putting in during the season and was well led by

Amy Rohrlach. With young players like Anna Boehm, Elissa Leske and Amy the Club has a
bright future.

Also I would like to thank Lyn Hoklas for being our team manageress, Marie Hodge who did
a great job as our stats person, to the Tanunda Netball Club for allowing me to coach, to our
trophy winners, our sponsors and anyone else I have left out.

Also, I hope I am part of your team in the year 2000.

Dennis Krejzlik



The coach:  Janette Schwartzkopff

_The team: Jenny Noell (captain) Melissa Skarstrom
Elsa Roesler Kylie Schwartzkopff
Kimberly Schiller Kelly Wilksch
Gabrielle Marschall Janette Schwartzkopff

Trophy winners:
Best & Fairest Elsa Roesler
Best & Fairest Runner-Up Gabrielle Marschall
Best & Fairest 2™ Runner-Up Kelly Wilksch

With many of 1998 season players deciding they needed a year off or going off to uni, we
found ourselves with a big hole to fill. But this also opened the door for our young talent
in the Club to come up and gain valuable experience.

1999 saw only three players from 1998, four from 1998 intermediates and one 1998
senior 3. Marie Hodge was showing great potential until a disaster injury in a trial game
put her out for the season. We hope to see her in 2000, also thanks for your help. After
an unsettling start to the season our players began to show strength and confidence.

It's never easy to come from intermediates up into senior one and two especially shooters
but both Kylie and Kelly grew stronger every game, along with Gabrielle ad Jenny to help
out with their experience. I hope I have given Melissa and Kimberly the skills and confidence
they need in defence to go on in senior one and two’s. (sorry Mel for the shuves and dribble)
and Elsa has controlled centre court brilliantly.

We didnt make finals but to see these girls grow and develop as seniors is what it’s all
about. Thanks to you all for a great season. Many thanks to Jenny who proved to be a
great support for us all as captain.

Thanks to Megan Heidenreich, Lyn Hoklas, Kerry Alcorn, Joanne Southwell, Lisa Kuhn and
Sue Viecelli who helped out through the season.

Janette Schwartzkopff



Senior 3

The coach:  Tony Gepp

The team: Tracey Hoklas (captain) Dianne Bartsch
Shannon Gepp Andrea Holmes
Jane Rothe Melissa Ruchs
Marie Thom Carly Ward

Trophy winners:

Best & Fairest Tracey Hoklas
Best & Fairest Jane Rothe
Best & Fairest Runner-Up Shannon Gepp
Coaches Trophy Andrea Holmes

At the beginning of the season I picked a squad that has both youth and experience. It

did not take long for the players to develop into a competitive and versatile team. We lost
three games during the minor round with three goals being the largest margin against us.
We did not loss a game in the second round and ended up second in the minor premiership.

In the finals we played Freeling in the second semi final and were beaten by twelve goals.
The following week we played a vastly improved Nuriootpa in the prelim and ended up
winning by five goals. On grand final day all players put in a magnificent effort to take out
the premiership. It was a total team effort and I am very proud of them all for their
dedication and commitment. Congratulations to all the players and thankyou for the
support from those trained with us, especially senior four and those who filled in through
the season.

We did it! The last premiership of the century!

Tony Gepp



Senior 4

The coach: Rosalie Ward

The team: Annie Bryce Sue Martin
Sally Weymouth Sonya Miegel
Fiona Hawkes Sally Hoffmann
Karen Underwood Sue Vieceli
Hayley Crommelin Rosalie Ward

Trophy winners:
Best & Fairest Sally Weymouth
Best & Fairest Runner-Up Hayley Crommelin
Most Consistent Team Player Sue Martin

Well another season is over and what a great season it was!! Winning all but one game
during the season, we then made it into the grand final.

Meeting Freeling in the grand final, a great spectator’s game, with the lead changing many
times. A fightback in the last quarter resulted in a draw at final time but lost by five goals.
Not the result we wanted but it was great to be playing in a grand final, nerves and all 1!

A big thankyou to the squad of nine girls, I coached this season. I hope you all enjoyed this
season, as I know I did as a player/coach.

Thankyou to Tony Gepp and the senior three’s for training with us each week and to Tony
for taking the training. Congratulations for being Premiers.

Thankyou also to the Club for having me as a coach. See you in 2000!!!

Rosalie Ward



Senior 5

The coach:  Jackie Harvey

The team: Jodie Davenport (captain)  Erin Price

Rebecca John Alicia Renshaw
Taryn Miegel Melissa Schilling
Anita Paech Melanie Seal
Emily Sandow

Trophy winners:

Best & Fairest Taryn Miegel
Best & Fairest Runner-Up Erin Price
Most Improved Alicia Renshaw

The senior 5 team was a great bunch of girls. They all had plenty of excellent individual
skills but unfortunately we didn’t bond well as a team. In fact Taryn Miegel won third
position for the association votes — well done Taryn.

The first half of the season was used to rotate the girls to find their own best positions,
which we held together fairly well only losing by our greatest margin of fifteen. Loosing
by one to Angaston and two to South Gawler. Winning from Barossa Districts, Gawler
Centrals and Nuriootpa.

The second half started out quite well, we lost to Willaston only by seven which was an
improvement to the last game and won from Barossa Districts. The our main goalie went
on holidays for three weeks and it seemed all drive and determination was lost, the girls
dropped their bundles too easily and gave up, but the last two games we got it back
together and they played their best games ever beating Gawler Centrals by ten and
Nuriootpa by twenty-one!!

Well done girls and best of luck next season.

Jackie Harvey



Senior 6

The coach:  Jackie Harvey

The team: Serena Linton Janine Walker (captain)
Rebecca Kennedy Jackie Harvey
Peta Ross Debbie Miles
Mary Weymouth Tamara Wilksch

Julia Van der Wijngaart Lisa Kuhn

Trophy Winners:
Best & Fairest Janine Walker
Best & Fairest Runner-Up ~ Rebecca Kennedy
Most Improved Peta Ross

The senior 6 team had a great season, winning all games but two which were against
South Gawler, who we faced in the grand final and lost !!

I need to thank all the girls for managing at practise while T was with the senior 5 girls
especially Janine and Mary. We all worked well together, myself being the manager

more than the coach. Also to the senior 2 girls who trained with us leading up to the
finals.

7

Although we won most games we still had quite a few tough games the actual scores
for the season showing that the first half was better than the second, except the last
three games against Freeling, Gawler Centrals and Nuriootpa.

The second semi final we played the elusive South Gawler, in extremely wet conditions.
An even game for three quarters with South holding a narrow lead going into the last
quarter. South played more a more aggressive last quarter and we unfortunately lost
However in the preliminary final we met Gawler Central,the 1998 grand final teams
meeting again. This was a closely contested game, Centrals started the game strongly
and held a six goal advantage at quarter time. We played a more determined game after
the break and were able to peg back the score to eventually win by two goals. We made
it to the grand finals meeting South Gawler again, South steamed ahead in the first half
with determination and accurate goal throwing. We fought back hard with lots of
determination from every player but unfortunately lost.

Grand finalists for 1999! Great effort girls, hope to see you next season.

Jackie Harvey



Intermediates

The coach:  Janette Schwartzkopff

The team: Kimberly Braunack Cassandra Mewett
Claire Fromm Sarah Rothe
Sally Garrett (captain) Tammy Schilling
Erin Jones Kate Skarstrom
Julie Lynas

Trophy winners:
Best & Fairest Kate Skarstrom
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Tammy Schilling
Best & Fairest 2™ Runner-Up Cassandra Mewett

With so many juniors this year all 1998 intermediates were placed in senior teams o
accommodate the juniors. So we selected our intermediates for 1999. Then the Association
went with the age change allowing 17 and under instead of under 17, as a result most
Tanunda Netball Club juniors and intermediates were playing girls two or three years their
senior. Perhaps the results weren't good this year but I'm sure 2000 will see Tanunda Netball
Club gain by this experience. I know our intermediates have struggled this year but it has
made them think about their game and try hard to develop their skills and concentration. We
were sorry to lose Julie early in the season but that's the way it goes work comes first.

Then Sarah retired mid season due to iliness. So there we had it, keeping our chins up and

our morale we played out the season never giving in and never letting the opposition have
an easy game.

Thanks to Sally who always started the warm-ups for me and proved to be a great Captain.
Thanks to Marion Skarstrom (unofficial manager) and the parents for all your support and
transport.

Also our thanks to Kristee Bartsch, Jessica Walker, Jamie-Lee Braunack and Jodi Williams
who all filled in during the season.

Good luck in 2000 girls.

Janette Schwartzkopff



Tanunda Black

15 & Under
The coach:  Julie Buckby
The team: Kelly Buckby Melanie Rogers
Megan Buckby Amanda Sandow
Chelsea Grummett Rebecca Spencer
Zana Hoskins Heidi Liersch

Trophy winners:
Best & Fairest Melanie Rogers
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Zana Hoskins
Best & Fairest 2™ Runner-Up Kelly Buckby

The season took a few games to settle down having a mixed group who had never played
together before. Ages for our team ranged from ten years to fifteen years, which we found a
little hard when we were faced with at least half our opposition averaging the age of fifteen
years old, and obviously played together for a few seasons. But full credit must be given to
our girls for their determination and certainly an improvement by all players throughout the
season.

The standard of umpiring some weeks certainly wasnt up to scratch and because of this
inconsistency it made playing difficult. '

Special mention to Melanie Rogers, Zana Hoskins and Kelly Buckby who were awarded the
umpire awards most weeks.

The team was a pleasure to coach and with the help of Sue Martin and support of parents
the girls enjoyed the season. They finished fifth on the ladder. Well done girls!

Julie Buckby






JUNIOR 1

The coach: Fiona Hawkes

The team: Carly Bergen Jamie-Lee Braunack
Bianca Giersch Lauren Thurlow
Jessica Walker Alison Wiseman
Lauren Zerna Kristee Bartsch
Jodi Williams

Trophy winners:
Best & Fairest Lauren Zerna
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Jessica Walker
Most Consistent Player Lauren Thurlow

The beginning of the season was a very difficult situation for coaches of the 15 and
under teams as there was a surplus of players to pick from, with a decision being
made to have two 15 and under teams in the Gawler Association. I'd just like to
thank all players, parents and committee for all their support in this situation.

Unfortunately for the Junior 1 team we didn’t make it to finals but I'm sure you will
all agree that you have greatly improved and matured in your netball. It was an
absolute pleasure to have coached such a great bunch of girls and hope to see you
all next year.

Thank you to all the parents for their support on Saturdays with cheering and scoring
and bringing all the girls to training, it makes my job that bit easier. Thanks again to
everyone and we'll see you in the millennium,

Fiona Hawkes



The coach Tracey Hoklas

The team Stacev Kuhn (captain) Emily Solamaon
Joanna Krins (vice-captain) Hannah Filsell
Shelley Hoklas Courtney Bignell
Kavla Priest Chelsea Matischoss

Trophy winners:

Best & Fairest Chelsea Mattschoss
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Couriney Bignell
Coaches Trophy Alex Hoffmann

After a long selection process, I had a team of nine eager plavers ready for the first whistle,
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their determination and won by a goal. That gave us the double chance in the finals.

Nuriootpa came out fighting in th.eusecond semi final and a first half surge by them was
unmatched by us. The second half was more even, but we were unable to bridge the gap.
Finals nerves!

The preliminary final against Kapunda was said by many people to be our grand final as this
was a very tight contest by both teams. This was the best game I have seen the girls play all
season - victory by two goals.

The grand final was a game we believed we really could win. A close first half had Nuriootpa
in front by only a few goals but they held on to this lead in the second half. All girls played
well, right to the end.

This season should be one all nine girls should be proud of. A great 1999 season. Well done!

Tracey Hoklas




Sub-Junior 1

The coach:  Gayle Dawkins

The team: Jessica Johnson Simone Genovese
Vicki Hein Rachel Agars
Lisa Maude Kate Fechner
Meggie Zerna Lisa Justin
Kate Jones

Trophy winners:

Best & Fairest Rachel Agars
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Jessica Johnson
Coaches Trophy Simone Genovese

This season I had a squad of young, talented and enthusiastic netballers for sub-junior 1. My
main aims for the season were for the girls to enjoy their netball; to improve their netball
skills; to work together as a team and to increase their overall understanding about the
game of netball.

When the Netball Association increased the age limits for all junior divisions, Tanunda still
pushed their junior players through to higher divisions. Other clubs didn't follow this policy.
Consequently, our sub-junior 1 girls found themselves each week playing girls that were
older, more experienced and physically bigger. We had no easy matches and really had to
work hard for the two wins and three drawn games we had for the season.

Even though the going was tough, the girl’s enthusiasm and eagerness to learn did not
wane. This is a credit to them and also to the parents who kept encouraging and supporting
each week.

I am extremely pleased that players showed great improvement with their netball skills as
the season progressed. On the court the girls always tried their best and displayed good
sportsmanship. Most importantly I am sure that all the girls enjoyed their netball.

Thanks to parents for assisting with scoring, time keeping etc. and for always being positive.
Thanks also to the committee and all umpires for their efforts during the season.

Finally, thankyou Jess, Vicki, Lisa and Lisa, Rachel, Kate and Kate, Meggie and Simone for

also giving me an enjoyable and rewarding season, I hope you all continue with your netball
next year.

Gayle Dawkins



Sub-Junior 2

The coach: Katrina Neldner

The team: Bethany Rothe Julia Jaensch (capt)
Ashleigh Jaensch Lauren Neldner
Jocelyn Liddell Amy Kinlock
Chloe Frentsch Kelly Justin

Rebecca Murphy (vc)

Trophy Winners:

Best & Fairest Bethany Rothe
Best & Fairest R/U Julia Jaensch
Most Improved Chloe Frentsch

We started the season with a good win, which helped the girls settle
into their new team. We had a mix of previous sub-juniors new girls
to the association and 2 girls straight from modifieds. We played
against girls who were much older and more experienced than our
girls.

The girls did not let me down all season. They put in a full

effort whether we were winning or not. For this | am immensely

proud of you all. We finished the year in 4th position but unfortunately
we lost in our first final.

Congratulations to all of you on an excellent season you all deserved
your awards during the season. Also well done to the trophy winners.

Thank you to the girls for their great attendance at training and their
positive attitudes. Looking forward to seeing you all back again next
year.

Katrina Neldner




Sub-Junior 3

The coach:  Lyn Hoklas

The team: Alex Lubcke Sophie Hage
Lauren Kruger Gemma Schrapel
Erin Solomon Talia Miles
Megan Hoklas Emma Kinlock
Chanel Kahl

Trophy winners:
Best & Fairest Megan Hoklas
Best & Fairest Runner-Up  Chanel Kahl
Best & Fairest Runner-Up ~ Gemma Schrapel
Most Improved Lauren Kruger

My team was made from girls that all came from modifieds last year. With the new age
change being 13 and under nor under 13's this meant the girls were playing against girls
that were sometimes two or three years older.

What a great effort for making it to the finals having to play such tough competition. This
has only made you all better netballers.

I myself have had much pleasure in coaching all of you. To see the improvement in everyone
week after week was so rewarding. Yes I was disappointed we lost the preliminary final but
we tried our best and wad beaten by a stronger team on the day.

Congratulations to all my trophy winners. I wish I could have given everyone a trophy. Good
luck to every one of you in your coming years of netball.

Lyn Hoklas
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Modified

The coach: Karen Fox

The team: Abby Greening Toni Martin
Melanie Boschen Stephanie Foote
Ashleigh Fox Emma Bartsch
Emily Neldner Ashlee Bignell
Celeste Newbery Mardi Hawkes

Lauren Bailey

This was a wonderful team to coach. lt is very exciting and rewarding to watch a
group of young girls practise their skills week after week until they are playing a
game of netball where the ball moves quickly down the court.

I began the year with some girls who had played in the modified team last year,

some who had come up through the minis and some who had never played
before.

It was important that they quickly learned the rules of the game and were able to
build each week upon skills that they had previously been taught. We worked
extensively on the correct way to catch and throw, how to run when playing
netball (not shuffle or sidestep), how to move a ball quickly down the court and
how to shoot goals correcitly.

The team won many of their games. Many of the last matches of the season
were wonderfully played, where the skill of the players made them look like a sub
junior team, not a team in their first years of netball.

We were fortunate to be able to field two teams quite frequently. Many thanks to
the mini players who were able to help us fill a second team.

My thanks to Sue Martin, who helped me each week at training and on Saturday
mornings. Thanks also to the parents who gave their support to their child, the
team and myself.

Karen Fox



Minis

The coach Jo Buck

The team: Joanne Maude Rebecca Vieceli
Zarah Hage Emma Vieceli
Amelia Dawkins Sarah Martin
Jemma Buck Narelle Pech
Harriet Schuyler Rosie Robinson
Celeste Hueppauff Amber Grear
Abbey Turrell Cindy Newbery
Sophie Neubauer Morgan Smith

Jade Hawkes

Seventeen girls became part of the squad of the Under 8's which trained for 45
minutes weekly. My brief was to teach the girls some basic skills re catching the
ball, passing, some footwork and then a beginner introduction to the game itself.
They were an enthusiastic bunch and it amused me as to how readily they would
continue on and on, with or without variations on one particular drill.

Once | introduced the concept of a game - something that was pre-empted by the
fact that sometimes the Modifieds had to fill a second team, hence the minis filled
the extra spots- training took on the look of any junior training in that there was an
opportunity for match play. In the early stages it was perhaps difficult to
recognise what game it was that they were playing but towards the end of the
season it was good to see the growth and skills that had developed.

Thank you to all the girls who made my role most enjoyable - if enthusiasm and
energy are any indicator, these girls will do welll Thanks too to Karen Fox who
co-ordinated the involvement of the minis on a given Saturday when they were
involved in matches.

Overall it was a learning experience for me and | hope it was also a learning
experience for the girls involved and a bit of fun as well. | certainly wish all those
girls who continue on and go into the modified group next year all the best and
that they may take some basic skills and knowledge with them.

Jo Buck




OUK SINCEKE THANKS TO OUR SPONSOKS OF TKROPHIES

Adelaide Bank
Scott & Sally Agars
Apex Bakery
Associated Planners Financial Services
Austveyors
Barossa Barbecue Chickens
Barossa Crane Hire
Barossa Express
Barossa Garages & Home Improvements
Barossa Nursery
Barossa Signs
David & Anne Braunack
Ted & Jo Buck
Cellarmaster Wines
Robert & Gayle Dawkins
Guy Draper
Tony & Debbie Gepp
Hahn's Haulage
Jackie & Craig Harvey — Tanunda Motors
Hillside Excavation
Brian & Lyn Hoklas
House Proud Décor Centre
Impack Rigging & Welding Service
John Rothe Video
John & Judy Kleinig
Dean & Cheryl Kraehenbuhl
Dennis Krejzlik
David & Marjorie Lehmann
Elm & Lynne Lindner
David & Teresa Lykke
Lynas’ Valley Ford
Kingsley & Kathy Marschall
Mia Pizza
Frank & Thelma Murphy
Phil & Katrina Neldner
John & Janette Schwartzkopff
Tanunda Club
Tanunda Foodland
Tanunda Framing & Pix
The Tanunda Hotel
Tanunda Radio Electrical
Tanunda Snack Shack & Deli
Teusner & Co
Neil & Rosalie Ward
Wild Flower Hair & Beauty






